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For a number of years I have been bringing NCRR posters and flyers to Christ 
Presbyterian Church, which is just across the street from where I live.  I also 
make sure that I take our posters to Fujiya Market on the corner of Virgil and 
Clinton, which is the local Japanese market, that everyone in the Virgil area goes 
to.  Since I have been going to Fujiya for a long time and know most of the 
people that work there, they always make sure to display our poster on the 
window at the entrance to the store.  That way everyone is sure to notice it when 
they come in.  I am also a member of the Hollywood Independent Church and of 
course I always make sure to bring flyers for all my friends there.  Some of the 
members of my church have always been interested in 
the activities of NCRR and I have seen them come to  
some of our events like the “Days of Remembrance.”  
One of my friends, Kiku Uno, moved to Amherst, 
Massachusetts, so I like to keep in touch with her by 
mailing her our flyers.   I try to attend all of our meetings 
every month in Little Tokyo, and I save informational 
flyers that I pick up at our meeting to give to my 
friend Esther Fujimoto, who has always been 
interested in NCRR events.  I even take our flyers to my 
dentist’s office, my hairdressers and one year  
 
                                                         Toki Shiroishi      
when the redress campaign was in full swing, I managed to get the Cahuenga 
Library to put up a NCRR poster. 
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